

## 2021 Newsletter



We would like to wish a Very Happy Mother's Day to all our Mothers and Grandmothers

Thank you for all you do!



We want to remind our families that we are a year round program and continue through the summer. Please let us know if you are making changes to your child's schedule.

## **Job Opportunities**

If you or someone you know is interested in working at our childcare center, please contact the office. Childcare staff must be 18 years of age and have graduated high school. You must take Safe and Sacred (formerly Safe Environment) course. You can check the diocese website at

www.fwdic.org to find classes in the area. All other training is provided for new employees.

> St. John's Child Care 7341 Glenview Drive NRH, TX 76180 www.stjohnchildcare.org



Monday May 30<sup>th</sup> our center will be closed in observance of Memorial Day

## Reminder

Shorts or bloomers should be worn under

dresses for modesty.



Thank you